
From: roya tabib 

Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 7:57 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: OPA-23-0001 & ZBLA-23-0002 107 Hall Street 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed change of zoning in our 
town, 107 Hall Street. As a resident of this community, Mill Walk Court, Richmond Hill, I 
am deeply concerned about the potential impact of this change on our neighborhood. 

The proposed zoning change would allow for the construction of a high-density housing 
development on a parcel of land currently zoned for single-family homes. This 
development would not only increase traffic and noise in our already congested 
neighborhood but also change the character of our community. 

I believe that this proposed zoning change is not in the best interests of our community, 
and I urge you to reject it. Our neighborhood is already struggling with issues such as 
traffic, overcrowding, and environmental degradation. This proposed development 
would only exacerbate these problems. 

I appreciate your consideration of my objections and urge you to take them into account 
when making your decision on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Roohangiz Tabib-zadegan 

16 Mill Walk Court 

Richmond Hill 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

